

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 1420 Columbia Drive NE Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Maguire:

Please accept my humble apologies for not answering your two previous letters regarding the Newark News Radio Club DX Broadcast a year ago, December 7, on K I X X Radio.

Requests for confirmation came at our busiest time of the year, and it was hard for us to acknowledge with accuracy all correspondence.

There is no doubt about it, you heard K I X X Radio on the broadcast, your details were identical with the broadcast.

Sincerely Yours,

General Manager

HEVW/jz

"Listen Just For Kicks"